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10th Mountain Division Holds Promotion Ceremony in honor of Col. (P) Matthew Braman

Fort Drum, NY – The 10th Mountain Division (Light Infantry) will hold a promotion ceremony in honor of Col. (Promotable) Matthew A. Braman, deputy commander for support, 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum, on Friday, Jan. 26.

Col. (P) Braman will be promoted to brigadier general during a ceremony presided by Maj. Gen. Gregory Anderson, commanding general, 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum.

Media interested in covering the promotion ceremony must be at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum parking lot on Route 26 no later than 2:15 p.m. Friday, Jan. 26. An RSVP is requested by 6 p.m. Thursday, Jan. 25.

To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, contact MAJ Rachael Jeffcoat at rachael.l.jeffcoat.mil@army.mil or 315-772-8953 (office), 252-333-2828 (cell).
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